
UPCOMING EVENTS

Dear Parents,

It was a fun and exciting term.
Thank you for your all-out
support in every school activity.
It was so nice to see everyone at
our holiday party. This term is
truly a memorable experience for
B2 class.

Wishing you a Happy Holiday!

Sincerely,
Miss Nikki

Holiday PartyDecember 11 & 12
December 13
December16-31

UPCOMING THEME

Winter Introduction to letter I
Counting and recognizing
number 9

WEEKLY HIGHLIGHTS

B2 class learned about
Holiday Celebrations
Around the World. We
also focused on
differentiating “Nice or
Naughty” behaviors.

Social Studies

This month we
focused on letter E
for Elf.

Literacy
We learned number 8
through songs and
dot painting.

Numeracy

B2 CLASSROOM
NEWSLETTER

LANGUAGE & NUMERACY

End of Fall Term

TEACHER’S MESSAGE

Winter Holiday

December 13, 2024



"Keep learning. But, above
all, keep having fun".

B2 GALLERY


